{In Archive} Fw: Lewis Hearing

Bobby D Rodriguez to: Daniel A Castrellon 11/17/2011 10:29 AM
Archive: This message is being viewed in an archive.
Hi D 2d.,

i Dan,
Thry

Please see the e-mail below re: the February hearing. 2,
Bobby Rodriguez
FAA Labor / Employee Relations Specialist
AWP - 16

Western-Pacific Region

Phone 310-725-7840

FAX  310-725-6834

————— Forwarded by Bobby D Rodriguez/AWP/FAA on 11/17/2011 10:28 AM -—-

From: Jason Ralph/AWP/FAA

AJT-WM, San Francisco HUB, CA
To: Bobby D Rodriguez/ AWP/FAA@FAA
Date: 11/17/2011 08:54 AM
Subject: Re: Lewis Hearing

Morning Bobby,

Space is not an issue here but my concern is security because of the circumstance in which Mr. Lewis
FAA employment came to an end. | respectfully ask that if

Mr. Lewis will be present, that the hearing be held at a location where participants will be screened upon
entering the building; We do not have that on site capability security at our District office.

Jason Ralph

Staff Manager, SFO Golden Gate District
Voice: (510) 569-9537 X 140

Fax: (510) 569-3228

Blackberry: (707) 280-0973

Bobby D Rodriguez  Good After noon sir, Is there any way you canl.. — 11/16/2011 02:24:07 PM
From: Bobby D Rodriguez/AWP/FAA
AWP-0186, Labor Rel, Training & Benefits Br
To: Jason Ralph/AWP/FAA@FAA
Date: 11/16/2011 02:24 PM
Subject: Lewis Hearing

Good After noon sir,

Is there any way you can let me know if there is ample space available at your facility regarding the Lewis
hearing that is tentatively scheduled to take place during the week of Feb. 13th thur the 17th. As it stands
now, | am intending to conduct the hearing Feb. 16th and 17th, Thursday and Friday, of that particular

week. If there is no ample space we can secure a conference room at the Flight Standards SFO

Certificate Management Office in Daly City, which is approximately 12 miles from SFO. Y/

Please let me know as soon as possible in order to schedule accordingly. | look forward to your response
and if you have any questions or concerns regarding this subject matter please call me at the office
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number provided.

Thank you,

Bobby Rodriguez

FAA Labor / Employee Relations Specialist
AWP - 16

Western-Pacific Region

Phone 310-725-7840

FAX  310-725-6834
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